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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190617002
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

I would like to find data on how many rape cases are tried in the youth court in England and Wales (rather than the Crown Court). If possible, it would be great to have this data over the past 5 years.
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it, covering 2014 to 2018, in the excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.
Please note, as per the footnote provided, this identified cases specifically heard in youth courts.  There may have been juvenile defendants proceeded against in a magistrates’ court instead.
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